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Dear Director Bolten,

I am a Ph.D. scientist working in the medical device industry. I
recently learned about OMB's "Peer Review and Information Quality"
proposal. My understanding of the proposal is that it would implement
an onerous process of little benefit to public health and to the
environment.

The concept of scientific peer review, however, is a good one. I
encourage OMB to meet with the scientific community to create a more
appropriate approach to peer review.

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,

Elaine Lee, Ph.D.

333 S. Bernardo Ave.
Sunnyvale, CA 94086





